Laura Schumi

From: Laura Schumi

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 9:39 AM

To: Laura Schumi

Subject: FW: Delegation Request for October Board meeting, CSRD - Ministry of FLNRO - 2

Maps and Email message

From: Walker, Andrew FLNR:EX [mailto:Andrew.Walker@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, October 06, 2017 10:16 AM

To: Lynda Shykora <LShykora@csrd.bc.ca>

Cc: Laura Schumi <LSchumi@csrd.bc.ca>; Reid, Aaron FLNR:EX <Aaron.Reid@gov.bc.ca>; MclLean, Craig A FLNR:EX
<Craig.A.McLean@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Delegation Request for October Board meeting, CSRD - Tentative

Hi Lynda,

Ministry of Forest Lands and Natural Resource Operation would like to present a proposal to prohibit the use of motor
vehicles in the alpine area (above 1700m) in the Joss-Tsuius Mable-Mountain area . The closure would be

regulated through the Wildlife Act - Motor Vehicle Prohibition Regulations. | have attached 2 maps highlighting the
proposed area. Hopefully this satisfies the delegation request requirements for the CSRD.

Sincerely,
Andrew Walker, Wildlife Biologist
Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations; 102 Industrial Pl, Penticton BC, V2A 7C8

0: 250-490-8200; Andrew.Walker@gov.bc.ca




